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mai) of tine ship, told me that toqie years often passed withodi
a vessel eoteringhero. The sua was setting wiieq we landed j

and we. found the oiules, together with the only horse on the is<^

land for a>yself» in tlio neighbouring village Massip. ^A^adoa i»

three miles and a half from hence, and we rode off iauncdiatdy»
tlirough a mrpulisiacal country, whose odoriferous air had>the
most grateful and beneficial effects on us : indeed, the SpaQJaid»
told us, t'iat the climate was very siijobrious, and people on
||biu island lived to a verjr great a^e.
V The village Massu consists ut fifteen houses, built 19 oile:

line, with gardens between them. ' These dwellings qr, boxes,
banging oyer a space of eight or ten square feet,-are raised 6ve
fectabore the ground, and supported by four pillars ; the floors

and walls are flormad; pf bamboos, placed sq fi^r impart that a
baiid may every where be passed thfough^ giving to the whole
habitation the appearance of a cage,, which need^ not to .be

entered tq see what: occurs ioside> This construction is -well

adi^Plted' to t})e hot climate, aa it a,l|ows a ^ee ci^rrent of aiir to
Copland refresh the inmafces;, tliQ thatchqd roof j^otectsthem
i^aiost the rain, and the pillars ^agaipat the reptijei; but the
sight is particularly ludicrous when^the fam% is within. ,, The
halfifiiaked inbabitjiuts of Massu kindly addressed us in the
Spanish language; a large stone cross putsUle of the village,

and !t small one about their, nocks, shewed that tliev professed
the Chri^tif^n faith. The iphalntants-of t)ie island aro called ^

io^ Jndiot, by the Spaniards* th^yar^ all Christians, ai|d.partly

descended from the natively but chiefly from the people of.

Mexico and thp Philippines, which were transplanted here by
the.Spaniartfo, .^fter the extinction, of the tr^e anorigines.

After baviug pBf6ed;thruugbitwo other villages, we .flighted:,at<

ewltf d*ciock befqre Mr. Wilspi]i*s boupe in Agadn^ Here we<

a^usted our dress, and then waited iqpon the gPi^e^qor, Don;
Jfpse^ Medii^iUa y Pineda, capt^nrgeneral of ti^ jBifar|aas or
L^fonesy who received us inhiej uniform, witji.tbe utpnost.

politeness. He promised to supply us with every t^i^g tbe^

se^n afik^rded, only regretting th^t ijie a^M>fi fprlrpft,! whifb.
is very abundant, was over 00 tbisjslaoidji^and .iaimediaiely:

gavp orders tp tl^ same effect. Tbis^ genueinan ipi , th§ . pq^jr,

teal Spapiard oi) tbe island, all libe officers, and evqn l^h'e loliwgy,:

beifi^i natives, of, Mexico or Mamllat ;and descended, -firom,

Spanish i^ventf. l|e is a very agreealjli^poippaniou, and pro-,

I»blyji9p,a::u8c^ul officf^rv his goyerhorsnip oaving been re-

new^ fp0 hinly qontrsury to the Spanish syst,epi, py which a

Soyernof, if ney^ left above thiree y^rs in the same colony*.

Ir« Wilfpp w^. the interpreter betwie^ us ; I tried in vain to

turi^ the convers^ion to tqe Marit^ns, but the governor, like all


